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Lest We Forget — 
“The USSVI Submariner’s Creed” 

 
To perpetuate the memory of our shipmates who 
gave their lives in the pursuit of their duties while 
serving their country.  That their dedication, deeds, 
and supreme sacrifice be a constant source of 
motivation toward greater accomplishments.  
Pledge loyalty and patriotism to the United States of 
America and its Constitution. 
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1. Next Meeting: At 1100, third Saturday of each month at the Knollwood 
Sportsman’s Club.  Mark your calendars for these upcoming dates: 

a. AUGUST 19 
b. SEPTEMBER 16 
c. OCTOBER 21 

 
2. Duty Cook Roster:  

a. AUGUST – POTLUCK WITH ENTRÉE PROVIDED BY CRASH DIVE 
b. SEPTEMBER – SEE YOUR NAME HERE! 
c. OCTOBER – SEE YOUR NAME HERE! 

 

3. August Birthdays:   Dick Anderson 4th; John Manasse 5th; Eric Clauson 6th; John 

McClellan 12th; and Frank Walter 25th.  Happy Birthday, Shipmates! 

4. Crash Dive is committed to keeping the Cobia healthy.  You can help too, 
even from afar.  Join the WI Maritime Museum; see www.wisconsinmaritime.org.   

5. KSC Corn Roast August 26; great family fun.  Contact Larry Warnke for tickets; 
see Page 9 for contact information. 

6. Legacy pavers for our memorial are on sale now.  Target is to sell 100 pavers by 
Veteran’s Day.  Have you done your part?  Get ‘em while they’re hot.  See the 
order form on our Website. 

7. August Potluck Lunch – Shipmates attending our August 19 meeting are asked 
to take a potluck dish to pass.   Crash Dive will provide the entrée.   

 

http://www.wisconsinmaritime.org/
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Crash Dive Meeting Minutes 

July 15, 2017 
 

1. Attendees: 
a. Clay Hill 
b. Ed Dowling 
c. Frank Voznak, Jr. 
d. Larry Warnke 
e. Glenn Barts, Sr. 
f. Chris Gaines 
g. Tom Polzin 

2. Meeting was called to order by 
Clay Hill at 1104 followed by the 
Pledge of Allegiance, invocation, 
and a round of introductions.   

3. Secretary’s Report was given by 

Chris Gaines.  Frank Voznak 

moved to accept; Tom Polzin 

seconded; vote was unanimous. 

4. Treasurer’s Report given by Glenn 

Barts.   Savings $1,173.69; 

Checking $3,769.22; Sub 

Memorial Checking $74,659.31, 

Savings $5.00 and held by 

national $54,094.70.  Ed Dowling 

moved to accept; Larry Warnke 

seconded; vote was unanimous. 

5. Committee Reports 
a. Newsletter – Posted on 

Webpage.     
b. Membership –  no news 
c. Charitable Service –  no news 
d. Community Outreach –    

Keeping Cobia healthy.   
e. Hospitality  -  Corn Roast in 

late August.  Great family 
event. 

f. Webmaster –  Check regularly 
for new info. 

g. Storekeeper –   no news 

h. Procedures –    no news. 
i. Eagle Scout –  no news 
j. Memorial – In the process of 

receiving several significant 
donations.  USS Chicago Base 
continues to do well with 
soliciting donations at 
community events.    

6. Old (Unfinished) Business 
a. Chris Gaines to explore taking 

down our national database-
driven Website, or insert a 
pointer to 
CrashDiveBase.com. 

b. Glenn Barts reported on a 
conversation with the PAO 
Community Outreach at the 
Naval Base.  Graduation 
remains at RTC.  Getting on-
base requires two-week prior 
registration.   

c. Frank Voznak noted that we 
have some dolphin statues, 
books, and other gear suitable 
for fundraising.   

7. New Business 
a. Memorial 

i. National office reports 
receiving $5000 from 
Wargaming and $5000 from 
Local 15.  The generous 
Zacher family donation of 
$5000 is en route.   

ii. Goal of selling 100 pavers by 
Veteran’s Day 2017.   

iii. Chris Gaines handed a 
brochure to the CNO. 

b. SubFest had numerous 
children who bought all of our 
bracelets.   

c. Clay Hill inducted Tom Polzin 
into the Holland Club. 
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8. Good of the Order item: 
a. NOTE:  Slim turnout partly 

attributable to SubFest. 
b. Chris Gaines to post a 

standing item on Page 1 to 
encourage all to join WMM. 

c. Corn Roast is August 26; 
tickets will be available soon. 

d. Duty Cook     
i. August – Potluck with staff 

providing grilled meats; all 
are to take salads, desserts, 
or veggies. 

ii. September – SEE YOUR 
NAME HERE!   

iii. October – SEE YOUR NAME 
HERE! 

e. Next Meeting is August 19, 
2017 at KSC.   

9. Adjourn.   Larry Warnke moved to 
adjourn; Frank Voznak seconded. 
Meeting adjourned at 12:22 PM 

 

Lost Boats 
 

USS BULLHEAD SS 332 8/6/45 

USS FLIER       SS 250 8/13/44 

USS S-39      SS 144 8/14/42 

USS HARDER     SS 257 8/24/44 

USS COCHINO SS 345 8/26/49 

USS POMPANO SS 181 8/29/43 

 

Chicago WWII Submarine 

Memorial Fundraising 
 

Legacy Pavers are available for ordering.   
Honor your service, your boat, a 

family member’s service, your VFW post, 
your company.   

See www.crashdivebase.com for 
information and an order form.   

Special location for corporate 
donations of $5,000 and up. 

 

 
 
 

A 355-Ship Navy Should Be 

A National Priority 
Sen. Roger Wicker and Rep. Rob Wittman,  

Fox News, July 11 

 

“Where are the carriers?”  This is one of the 
most important questions for a president to 
ask during a crisis.  The dispatch of an 
aircraft carrier can often be the military 
option that our commander-in-chief needs 
to project force or help quell instability. 
 
Given our Navy’s fleet size, the chances of 
that question being met with silence are 

http://www.crashdivebase.com/
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increasing.  But we have an opportunity to 
reverse the trend, if we act now to restore 
our naval strength. 
 
As chairmen of the congressional seapower 
subcommittees that oversee America’s 
Navy and Marine Corps, we are proposing a 
way to start: a national policy that codifies 
the 355-ship requirement in the force 
structure assessment released by the Navy 
in December.  We believe that making a 
national commitment to rebuilding our 
naval fleet will send a strong signal to the 
American people, our friends and allies, and 
our adversaries around the globe. 
 
The Navy needs a minimum of 355 ships, 
and the fleet currently consists of 276 ships.  
Out of that number, only about 100 are 
deployed. The remainder of the fleet is 
undergoing maintenance, routine 
sustainment, or training to deploy.  We 
must grow the size of the fleet to ensure 
that an adequate number of ships are 
present in critical sea lanes and maritime 
choke points. 
 
Adm. John Richardson, chief of naval 
operations, described it this way in the 
Future Navy white paper released last 
month: “Numbers matter.  The number of 
ships in the Navy’s fleet determines where 
we can be, and being there is a key to naval 
power.” 
 
We cannot expect the Navy to protect 
maritime traffic, reassure our allies, 
respond to aggressive rogue nations, and 
safeguard our national security interests 
unless we adequately equip our 
commanders and sailors to do so.  The 
operational demands are too great and the 
global threats too complex to shortchange 
resources or preparation that could ensure 
military success. 

Our naval commanders are helping make 
the case.  For example, Admiral Harry 
Harris, commander of Pacific Command, 
told Congress he has only half the 
submarines he needs.  Likewise, Admiral 
Kurt Tidd, commander of Southern 
Command, reported that not even one 
Navy ship is permanently assigned to his 
area of operations.  In early January, the 
United States did not have a single aircraft 
carrier deployed anywhere in the world.  
Such a stark absence of our most 
preeminent display of U.S. maritime power 
had not happened since World War II. 
 
A 355-ship Navy would keep pace with the 
Navy’s increasing missions and the growing 
international competition on the seas.  
China is on track to have twice as many 
submarines and four times as many small 
surface ships as the United States by 2030.  
Russia has doubled its submarine patrols 
and expanded its operating areas.  These 
strategic build-ups and expansions have the 
potential to challenge U.S. maritime 
leadership in critical parts of the world.  A 
bigger Navy would help secure our interests 
in this emerging maritime security 
environment. 
 
Achieving a 355-ship Navy is within reach, if 
we lay the proper groundwork now.  It is 
supported by the Future Fleet Architecture 
studies that were mandated by Congress.  
More submarines and surface ships were 
also a promise of President Trump’s on the 
campaign trail. 
 
Our shipbuilding industrial base has 
demonstrated that it can support a greater 
production capacity, delivering ships on 
time and within budget.  Better 
maintenance can help extend the service 
lives of current ships. In Congress, 
authorizations that allow for multiyear and 
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block buy contracts can save taxpayer 
dollars.  A national commitment to 
shipbuilding can reinvigorate the supplier 
base – creating jobs across the country – 
and ultimately help keep costs down. 
 
The strength of our military should not 
fluctuate according to the ebb and flow of 
politics.  If Congress intends to fulfill its 
constitutional obligation to provide for a 
national defense, then our Navy’s coverage 
gaps and breadth of operations need to be 
honestly assessed and addressed.  A 
national policy that sets a course to achieve 
355 ships in the 2020s would create needed 
certainty and help ensure the continued 
preeminence of our military forces.  We 
plan to pursue that policy in both houses of 
Congress over the coming days, and we 
hope our colleagues will join in the effort to 
replace any complacency about our naval 
strategy with confidence for the future. 
 
Republican Senator Roger Wicker represents 
the state of Mississippi; Republican Rob 
²ƛǘǘƳŀƴ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀΩǎ мǎǘ 
congressional district. They are chairmen of 
the Senate and House Seapower 
Subcommittees. 
 

Go Navy! 
 

 

China just deployed a fleet of 

sophisticated submarine 

drones in the South China Sea 
Published July 28, 2017  

Digital Trends  

 

For years, China has considered the 
South China Sea part of its territory , 
despite international tribunal rulings 
stating otherwise. Needless to say, 
staking claim to these internation al 
waters has created quite the rift with 
the international community -- namely 
the United States. Adding fuel to this 
fire, China has now unveiled and tested 
a new fleet of the highly advanced 
underwater drones with potential 
military capacities.  

These so-called glider drones, 
known as "Haiya" -- meaning "sea wings" 
in Mandarin -- are more durable and 
more energy efficient than previous 
iterati ons. Most importantly, these 
latest drones are capable of instantly 
relaying underwater data  to the 
military -- a technological achievement 
the US has yet to accomplish. China 
claims it has successfully released 12 of 
these state -of-the-art drones into the 
farthest reaches of the Sou th China Sea 
-- to allegedly collect environmental 
data.  

During tests in March of this year, 
the gliders reportedly dove to a depth 
of nearly 2 1,000 feet  (almost four 
miles), shattering the previous world 
record dive of 16,964 feet held by the 
US. In 2014, utilizing a new battery and  
special pressure-resistant coating, a 
underwater drone controlled by the 
Chinese broke a world record by 
traveling 635 miles without stopping  
over the course of 30 days.  
The deployment of these submarine 
drones is just the latest move in China's 
ongoing effort to control the South 
China Sea. The Chinese military has 

http://www.digitaltrends.com/
https://www.forbes.com/sites/panosmourdoukoutas/2017/05/01/south-china-sea-isnt-chinas-own-sea/#21e2825d2f18
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
http://www.newsweek.com/china-military-leave-us-navy-dead-water-new-sea-drones-642436
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built artificial islands in the region, 
complete with communications systems 
and potentially even missile launchers. 
In 2016, the Chinese even captured a 
US underwater dronein international 
waters.Covering a total area of nearly 
1,500,000 square miles, the South 
China Sea is the largest sea in the 
Western Pacific region. As such, if an 
all -out war were to break out in the 
area, there's a huge amount of territory 
to cover. And with a maximum depth of 
16,457 feet along the China Sea Basin, 
any subsurface advantage could be 
decisive for militaries involved.  

As noted previously, these 
unmanned drone tests were considered 
environmental missions, and the Haiya 
were not carrying weapons at the time. 
However, these gliders could be easily 
be used to detect, monitor, and 
potentially even "catch" US underwater 
assets (namely submarines) in the 
South China Sea. Stay tuned for all of 
the latest, "environmental testing" in 
the Pacific powder keg.  

SubFest 2017 Review 
By:  Karen Duvalle, WI Maritime Museum 

 

Subfest year three has come and gone and it 
seems to be another successful event. We had 
just over 2,000 people in the museum over the 
three-day weekend. They hailed from 28 
different states and 15 countries! About 
twenty submarine veterans volunteered their 
time to man the compartments on the boat 
and talk to the visitors who were able to walk 
through the sub at their own pace. Self-guided 
tours that weekend are the only way to get 
that many people through the sub! The 
volunteers provided approximately 187 hours 
and freed up the tour guide staff to help out 
in other areas of the museum and festival 
grounds. Plus, visitors love hearing the stories 
from the guys who lived it. Thank you to 
everyone who volunteered aboard the boat 
that weekend. We couldnõt have done it 
without you! 

No French Nuclear 

Submarines For Australia, 

Canberra Says 
Emanuele Scimia, Asia Times, July 14  

 

At a joint press briefing with French 

President Emmanuel Macron in Paris last 

Sunday, Australian Prime Minister 

Malcolm Turnbull hailed his countryés 

acquisition of French-designed 

submarines as æthe largest and most 

ambitious military project in Australiaés 

historyç. Canberraés US$38.5 billion 

Future Submarine Program continues to 

prove a contentious issue domestically, 

however, all the more so after Tony 

Abbott ä Turnbullés predecessor ä called 

for the Royal Australian Navy to be 

equipped with an underwater nuclear 

deterrent. 

 Speaking at the Centre for 

Independent Studies in Sydney on June 

29, Abbott said the current Australian 

submarine program ä which he had 

contributed to launching when in office 

as prime minister ä needed a revision. 

He believes Turnbullés cabinet should 

shift the focus away from in-country 

construction of diesel-electric 

submarines to the purchase of off-the-

shelf nuclear vessels from US, British or 

French manufacturers. 

 In April 2016, French shipbuilder 

DCNS (rebranded as Naval Group last 

month) won the tender to design and 

build 12 diesel-electric submarines for 

Australia. The Shortfin Barracuda will be 

a completely new platform based on the 

French defense companyés nuclear-

powered Barracuda class. 

 Intra-party politicking was 

probably behind Abbottés attack on the 
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submarine policy of the Turnbull 

administration. But despite all the 

political posturing within the countryés 

liberal-conservative ruling majority, his 

tirade has ended up reviving the debate 

on the modernization of Australiaés 

underwater forces. 

 Lagging behind in submarine 

warfare 

 According to Abbott, the pace of 

Australiaés naval buildup is too slow, 

with the first Shortfin Barracuda not 

expected to enter service until the early 

2030s. In his view, the country needs 

nuclear-powered submarines that do 

not require large modifica tions and can 

be commissioned swiftly. 

 Abbottés suggestion derives from 

the assumption that while the security 

environment in the western Pacific is 

rapidly deteriorating, the Australian navy 

is not ready ä and will not be for more 

than a decade ä to comp ete with the 

naval power of potential enemies such 

as China and Russia. 

 The navy now has six Collins-class 

conventional submarines with a cruising 

speed of just 10 knots, while the new 

Shortfin Barracuda could reach 20 knots 

at most. Abbott pointed out th at a 

nuclear-powered vessel could travel at 

nearly 40 knots underwater and reach 

geopolitical hot spots like the South 

China Sea ä through which more than 

50% of Australiaés trade passes ä more 

quickly. 

 In Abbottés opinion, Australia is 

being left behind in submarine warfare 

in the Indo-Pacific region. The Chinese 

navy can operate 67 submarines, of 

which nine are nuclear-powered, and 

the Russian Pacific Fleet has 24 subs, 

including 11 nuclear vessels. Whatés 

more, Indonesia, Singapore, India and 

Vietnam are all expanding their 

underwater forces, while South Korea 

has 14 submarines and Japan 19. 

 Further, Naval Groupés recent 

declaration that it will not stick to the 

original pledge of doing 90% of the 

Shortfin Barracuda production work in 

South Australia has raised further 

doubts over Canberraés submarine 

program. Abbott is particularly critical of 

the governmentés decision to 

subordinate the countryés naval 

reinforcement to the inclusion of 

Australian companies in the process. 

 Improving interoperability wi th 

Washington 

 Naval Group and Canberra have 

never talked about nuclear submarines, 

Brent Clark, chief executive of the French 

defense producerés Australian branch, 

told the Defence Connect website last 

week. 

 In the wake of Abbottés speech in 

Sidney, Australian Defense Minister 

Marise Payne said her country did not 

have the hardware and personnel 

required to realize nuclear submarines. 

She added that Canberra did not have 

the competences and infrastructure to 

operate, sustain and maintain nuclear 

vessels. 

 To deal with the countryés logistical 

and technical gap in the nuclear sector, 

Abbott had proposed buying nuclear 

submarines from foreign suppliers and 

stationing them in Guam. Payne rejected 

that idea, stressing that such a move 

would put Australiaés sovereignty at risk. 

 Abbott argues that Australiaés 

naval forces cannot operate without 
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nuclear submarines. In contrast, the 

government in Canberra is persuaded 

that 12 modified Barracuda submarines 

would be sufficient to boost the navyés 

ability to deter po tential foreign 

intrusions and foster combined military 

deterrence with the United States, Japan 

and South Korea in the western Pacific. 

 The bottom line is that a bunch of 

nuclear vessels would not turn Canberra 

into a maritime challenger of Beijing. 

Turnbull and his cabinet appear to 

understand this while trying to improve 

naval interoperability with Washington 

and other allies in the region. Shortfin 

Barracuda submarines supplied with the 

Lockheed Martin combat system will 

doubtless serve this purpose. 

 

Today's selection -- 

from The Selling of the Babe  

by Glenn Stout 
www.delanceyplace.com 

 

President Woodrow Wilson and other 

U.S. government officials expected one 

million young Americans to enlist in the 

military for World War I. Only 73,000 did. 

Many conspired to avoid the draft that 

inevitably ensued. Since married men 

were exempt, many took the step of 

getting married to avoid service: 

"The United States entered the 

Great War on April 6, 1917, woefully 

unprepared militarily. Government 

officials naively believed that upon a 

declaration of war patriotic young 

Americans would storm military 

recruiting offices to sign up, and set a 

target of a million recruits. Six weeks 

later, after only 73,000 volunteers had 

signed up, President Woodrow Wilson 

accepted the recommendation from 

Secretary of War Newton Baker to put 

forward a bill authorizing a draft for men 

between the ages of twenty-one and 

thirty -one. 

 

Young men at the first natio nal 

registration day held in association 

with the Selective Service Act of 

1917. 

 

"It didn't become law until May 18, and 

even then, those affected had another 

three weeks to register. When they did, 

it still took the nation's military months 

to get up to  speed --  early recruits 

drilled using sticks as often as guns and 

the American military was still primarily 

a horse-driven operation. Initially, the 

draft affected only those young men 

who were unmarried and with no 

dependents. As such, the war barely 

affected major league baseball in 1917. 

As a married man, [Babe] Ruth was 

exempt, and a scant few players were 

stirred by patriotism to enlist. Only a 

handful lost any significant time to the 

service --  a great many more found it 

convenient to take a bride.... 

 

http://www.delanceyplace.com/
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Babe Ruth's World War I draft card is 

shown. 

"The war made most of the men who 

owned major league teams nervous. ... 

And while many observers expected the 

war to end within a few months of 

America's entry --  Boston [Red Sox] 

owner Harry Frazee claimed to have 

placed a four-figure bet on just that --  

the Axis powers dug in and by the 1917 

World Series it was clear the United 

States was in for a protracted period of 

involvement." 
 

Exchange Online Opens Up 

For the few people who haven't heard.  
The Navy/Army/Air Force/Coast Guard 
Exchanges are opening their internet 
stores to all honorably discharged 
veterans on Nov 11, 2017.  You have to 
register at Vetverify.com to be 
authorized to sign into their system. 

Scott L. Jaklin, MMCS(SS) US Navy Retired 
USSVI Great Lakes Base Chief of the Boat 
 

August Potluck 
 

Crash Dive is borrowing a practice from our 
shipmates at Great Lakes Base.  For the 
lunch at our August meeting, Crash Dive will 
provide the entrée and each shipmate 
attending is asked to take a dish to pass.  It 
could be a vegetable, salad, or dessert.   
 
Anticipate 12-15 to attend.   
 
Contact Chris Gaines with questions. 

Crash Dive Base Contact Information 
Commander –  Clayton Hill, 195 Clover Lane, Cedarburg, WI 53012; 262-377-5332 (work number) or 
bisi@ameritech.net  
Vice-Commander –  Greg Miller, 964 Fischer Drive, Addison, IL; (630)543-7855 or 
fourkats4me@yahoo.com  
Secretary (POC) –   Chris Gaines, 513 West Downer Place, Aurora, IL 60506; 630-892-5718 or 
ccgaines@mindspring.com  
Treasurer –  Glenn C. Barts, Sr., 2000 Jamestown Drive, Palatine, IL 60074; 847-934-7418; 
gcbarts@msn.com   
COB – Larry Warnke, l_warnke@msn.com  
Chaplain –  Cris Pascual; crispasses@aol.com; 285 Southridge, Gurnee, IL 60031; 847-855-0772 
Membership – Tom Polzin, 12463 Foxtail Lane, Huntley, IL 60142; (v) 847-867-8668; (f) 847-669-
2444; tapolzin@aol.com  
Storekeeper –  Herman Mueller, 503 Lynn Terrace, Waukegan, IL 60085; 847-445-5034; 
hermanandlorimueller@comcast.net  
Newsletter Editor – Chris Gaines 
Base Historian – Frank Voznak, Jr.  9 South 255 Madison, Burr Ridge, IL. 60527; 630 986-0175    
franklin2@comcast.net 

http://vetverify.com/
mailto:bisi@ameritech.net
mailto:fourkats4me@yahoo.com
mailto:ccgaines@mindspring.com
mailto:gcbarts@msn.com
mailto:lwarnke@msn.com
mailto:crispasses@aol.com
mailto:tapolzin@aol.com
mailto:hermanandlorimueller@comcast.net
mailto:franklin2@comcast.net


January 16, 2016 
        Rev. H 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP      Regular     Life     Associate       
OUR CREED:     ñTo perpetuate the memory of our shipmates who gave their lives in the pursuit of their duties while 

serving their country. That their dedication, deeds and supreme sacrifice be a constant source of motivation toward greater 

accomplishments. Pledge loyalty and patriotism to the United States of America & its Constitution.ò 
         

With my signature below I affirm that I subscribe to the Creed of the United States Submarine Veterans, Inc., and agree to abide by the Constitution, all Bylaws, Regulations and 

Procedures governing the U.S. Submarine Veterans, Inc., so long as they do not conflict with my military or civil obligations.  I will furnish proof of my eligibility for Regular 

membership, including my discharge under honorable conditions, and proof of my U.S. Navy (SS) Designation, if required by the Base or the national Membership Chairman.  If I am not 

discharged, the discharge requirement is waived.  If I am not U.S. N. submarine qualified, I am applying as an Associate and my sponsor is indicated below. 

 

Ǐ  I certify that I was designated qualified in USN Submarines aboard ______________________ in _________ (Yr) 
(Honorary designations regardless of source do not apply under any circumstances.) 

Ǐ  I certify that I received a discharge under Honorable Conditions (if not currently in military service) in _______ (Yr) 

 

Name: (Print /Type)___________________________________ Address: ____________________________________  

                                                       

City: _________________________   State: ____ Zip Code: _______-______     Tel: (______) ______-__________ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________         Date:     ______/______/________ 

 

Your E-Mail Address ________________________________          Base/Chapter Desired: ___________________ 

 

The Member Dues year runs from Jan 1
st

 thru Dec 31
st

.  Please indicate your term preference: ______________________ 

Nat’l Dues:  5 Yr term:  $115.00; 3 Yr term:  $70.00; 1 yr term (Jan thru Sep) $25.00; (Oct thru Dec adds the next yr): $30.00; 

Nat’l Life:  76+ yrs = $100.00;  66 thru 75 yrs = $200;  56 thru 65 yrs = $300.00; 46 thru 55 = $400.00; Thru 45 yrs = $ 500.00; 

Local Base/chapter dues are separate and additional.   Crash Dive Base dues are $15 annually. 

 

How did you find USSVI?  □  Friend,  □  Boat Assn, □  Local Event/News, □  Internet, □  Other (________________) 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR U.S. NAVY BIOGRAPHICAL DATA 
 

Date Of Birth (MM/DD/YY) ____/____/____              If other military service, What Branch?  __________ 

 

Highest Rate & Rank Attained: _____________  Mil Retired (Y/N):  _____   On Active Duty? (Y/N): ____ 

 

YR entered Mil Service:  ______  YR left Mil Service _____  (Active/Inactive reserve time also counts.) 

 

□  Check here if your Military Service falls within these time periods: Dec 7, 1941, thru Dec 31, 1946; 

June 27, 1950, thru Jan 31, 1955; Aug 5, 1964, thru May 7,1975; and Aug 2, 1990 to date. 

 

□ Check here if you have been awarded an Expeditionary Medal 

 

Submarines and ships served aboard as ship’s company (Use back if you need more space.) 

 

1. ___________________________              Hull#______________          From Yr.____   to Yr. _____ 

 

2. ___________________________              Hull#______________          From Yr._____ to Yr. _____ 

 

3. ___________________________              Hull#______________          From Yr.____   to Yr. _____ 

 

4. ___________________________              Hull#______________          From Yr._____ to Yr. _____ 
 

5. ___________________________              Hull#______________          From Yr._____ to Yr. _____ 

 

Next of Kin:    Name: ________________________________   Relationship:  ________  (Spouse, Partner, Son, Dau, Parent, Other) 

 

Addr:________________________  City:  ___________________    State: ___    Zip: _________ Tel: _______________________ 

(Leave this address line blank if the same as your home address) 

Upon completion, give this form, including your National and Base membership DUES to the appropriate base officer, or mail to: 

Crash Dive Membership Chairman Tom Polzin, 12463 Foxtail Ln, Huntley, IL 60142; Cell 847/867-8668  Fax 847/669-2444 
                   


